
As we move into March, 

nominations are open for 

election to Post Positions.  

Commander, Sr Vice, Jr 

Vice, Quartermaster, Chap-

lain, and 3-year Trustee.  

Appointed positions of 

Judge Advocate, Adjutant, 

Surgeon and Officer of the 

Day/Guard will be made by 

the Commander Elect.  Elec-

tions will take place during 

the April Monthly meeting, 

all nominations will remain 

open until that time. 

So, if you are ready to step 

up and take a position, 

then get with a fellow Com-

rade to nominate you.  Eve-

ry member of the post has 

the right to serve the organ-

ization, so, what are you 

waiting for? 

Nominations Are Coming! 

Upcoming Events 

Mar 1:  Cornhole Tourney 

Mar 2: Post Meeting 6:30 
joint/7:00 PM Membership 
meetings 

Mar 6: BSA Troop Meeting 

Mar 8:  Cornhole Tourney 

Mar 11: Post cleanup Day 

Mar 13: BSA Troop Meeting 

Mar 17-19: Women Veter-
ans Health Conference 

Mar 18: BSA Pinewood 
Derby 

Mar 20: BSA Troop Meeting 

Mar 21:  Planning Session 
6:00 PM 

Mar 22:  Cornhole Tourney 
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Special points of interest: 

• Nominations are Coming Pg. 

1 

• Upcoming Events Pg. 1 

• Officer’s Input Pg. 2-5 

• Flyers Pg. 6-8 

• Tornado Relief Pg. 9-10 

• Midwinter Conference Pg. 11-

19 

• Calendar Pg. 20 

 

 

 

Best of luck to all of those 

that will get nominated, 

please run for the right rea-

son, to help the post, don’t do 

it for a Cap or a title. 

 

Mar 25: Fair Booth Exten-
sion Build Day 

Feb 27: BSA Troop Meeting 

Feb 28: Riders Group Meet-
ing 

Mar 29: Cornhole Tourney 
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Commander’s Corner 

Comrades, welcome to February Commanders installment. Welcome to the shortest 

month of the year. Even though we are experiencing harder than usual times, we have all 

come together to keep our organization moving forward. We have continued to innovate 

and come up with better ways to help support our goals. We still have a long way to go, 

and it won’t be an easy journey. 

We have had some success with Bingo, but we need more! As we all know, right now, that 

is what keeps the doors open and the lights on. So, if you know ANYONE that likes to play 

Bingo, please let them know when we are having a session. Also, make sure you get the 

word out about our social media outlets. We have a lot of information posted there weekly 

about what is happening in our organization. We have also added some new package 

deals to our new iBingo computer systems that we hope will bring in new players. 

As many of you know, we have a planning session on the third Tuesday of the month. If 

you are able, please come out and have your voice heard on upcoming events. As we are 

a well-integrated Post, we rely on you, our members, to give us new and innovative ideas. 

Many of the officers of the Post attended an Emergency District 5 meeting this month. 

The results of which will be discussed at the Post Meeting. So, please come out and see 

what we have planned for the way ahead. And again, members, let us hear your voice. 

Our Riders Group had an excellent Chili Cook-Off event. I think it was a huge success. 

There were a lot of folks from our community, to include a good representation of our First 

Responders. They didn’t take home all the prizes this time. And we hope to see them 

again during our Three Meat and Sides competition. 

As always, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns; please feel free to bring 

them to my attention.  

 

Larry Koons, Post Commander 
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February found VFW Post 3619 out in our community doing what we do! We continue to 

be present in our community, conduct VFW programs, fundraise, and partner with other 

non-profits. A big THANK YOU to those of you who “showed up” in the month of February! 

Our VFW cannot function without its members and volunteers to make it happen!  

Our post partnered with Newstep Outreach for the Greater Beauregard Chamber of Com-

merce’s Mardi Gras Gumbo Cook-Off. Our post held a raffle table with 100% donated 

items from our members and community businesses. 

Our post cannot do what we do for our Veterans and community without funds. There 

were several fundraisers in the month of February to help support the post and it’s mis-

sion. We have several more fundraisers planned in the upcoming weeks. There is strength 

in numbers. When we band together, we make it happen. Simply show up, be present and 

take ownership.  

Ways to support YOUR VFW in the month of March: 

Attend the Joint/Membership/Auxiliary meetings. (Thursday 3/2 @ 6:30pm) 

Attend the Post Planning Session. (3rd Tuesday @ 6:30pm) 

Attend a Committee Meeting (Bingo, Community Marketplace, Building) 

Volunteer or participate in a post event. (See the post calendar or social media for up-
coming events) 

Volunteer to help Newstep Outreach on Truck Day (3rd Tuesday 11am @ Newstep Out-
reach) 

Volunteer in the community and report your Community Service. (Book located in the 
Canteen.) 

 

 

Lori Bates 

Sr. Vice Commander 

337-404-6269 

srvicevfw3619@gmail.com 

Senior Vice Vision 

mailto:srvicevfw3619@gmail.com
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This month in the Quartermaster Que...we continue to 

tighten our belts and look for innovative ways to bring 

both new members and money into the Post. The cur-

rent challenges that we face as a Post have brought the 

Full Membership and the Post Auxiliary together in a 

collaborative effort to solve both challenges and contin-

ue to serve Veterans and our community. There are 

changes and new challenges on the horizon as we 

move forward . We should be back on our feet in no 

time with the work the financial committee is doing and 

our budget plan. But as always, the Post can't do it 

without the help from all the members of the Post. Re-

member we are ALL Post 3619. Until next month...  
Robert Bates 

Post Quartermaster 

Quartermaster Que 
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PAO Connection 

In February our post continued to grow our 

reach in our community. Several local small 

businesses donated items to be included in 

the Sweetheart Raffle & Mardi Gras Raffle 

Table at the Gumbo Cook Off, as well as 

supporting the post with hanging up flyers. 

 

Partnerships are a way for our post to 

make connections within our community. 

Our post has found partnerships with the 

Greater Beauregard Chamber of Com-

merce, and with New Step Outreach. 

 

Please continue sharing your participation 

in events and upcoming events to your 

friends and groups within the Facebook 

and Instagram communities. If you have 

promotion or community event ideas 

please let me know. New opportunities 

help grow our reach! 

  

Lori Bates 

Public Affairs Officer 

Paovfw3619@gmail.com 

VFW 3619 HASHTAGS 

  
 
 

 

 

#vfw3619 

#vfw3619auxiliary 

#vfw3619riders 

#vfw3619postpride 

#vfw3619communitymarketplace 

#lapostpride 

#postpride 

#stillserving 

#vfw3619communitymarketplace 

#bingo 

#swla 

#deridder 

#beauregard 

#nonsmokingbingo 

#venue  

#communityservice 

 

What Facebook Pages or Groups Should I join? 

• VFW 3619 

• VFW 3619 Members & Auxiliary ONLY 

• VFW 3619 Community Marketplace 

• VFW Dept of Louisiana Dist 5 

• Louisiana VFW & AUX Members Only 

• Veterans of Foreign Wars VFW 

• VFW Magazine 

mailto:Paovfw3619@gmail.com
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March Flyer 
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#Post Pride Fundraisers 



Page 8 Volume 7, Issue 2, Feb 2023 

#Post Pride Fundraisers 



#post Pride Fundraisers 

Page 9 Volume 7, Issue 2,  Feb 2023 



Page 8 Volume 7, Issue 2, Feb 2023 

Women Veterans Event 



Women’s History Month 
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VFW Commemorates Women’s History Month 

The VFW takes the opportunity to recognize and celebrate women for their contributions throughout 
American history 

 

March 01, 2023 

 

WASHINGTON — The Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) is proud to celebrate our nation’s women 
service members, veterans and countless other selfless contributors to the United States throughout 
the month of March, Women’s History Month. 

With women being integral to every facet of American life, it’s surprising the nation has only been 
officially celebrating women’s history for 41 years. In 1981, Congress passed a joint resolution Pub-
lic Law 97-28, designating “Women’s History Week” beginning March 7, 1982, to recognize and cel-
ebrate “American women of every race, class and ethnic background” whose roles and contributions 
had been “consistently overlooked and undervalued in the body of American History.” Authorized 
and requested by the law, President Jimmy Carter issued a presidential proclamation declaring 
Women’s History Week and called on the people of the United States to mark the observance with 
ceremonies and activities. 

Within a few years, 14 states had already expanded the week-long commemoration to the entire 
month of March. Finally in 1987, President Ronald Reagan signed the newly passed Public Law 100
-9 designating the month of March as Women’s History Month. Since then, every American presi-
dent, Democrat and Republican, has issued proclamations. The 2023 White House proclamation on 
Women’s History Month can be found at: https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-
actions/2023/02/28/a-proclamation-on-womens-history-month-2023/. 

The VFW salutes all women service members, veterans and unsung heroes for their indelible contri-
butions to our freedom and our way of life.   

Resource: vfw.org 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2023/02/28/a-proclamation-on-womens-history-month-2023/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2023/02/28/a-proclamation-on-womens-history-month-2023/
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Community Marketplace 



Community Marketplace 
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Gumbo Cookoff 



Gumbo Cookoff 
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Gumbo Cookoff 



Riders Group Chili Cookoff 
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Riders Group Chili Cookoff 



Riders Group Chili Cookoff 
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Riders Group Chili Cookoff 
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Chili Cookoff  and Bike Night 



Commander:  Larry Koons 

Auxiliary President:  Sonja Lambert 

Post Secretary:  Mary Gibson 

337-463-3977 

 

 

LOOK FOR OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!  

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX  

AND WEBSITE 

http://vfw3619.org  

 

VFW Post 3619 

1115 Hwy 27 South 

DeRidder, LA 70634 

Points of Contact 

No One Does More For Veterans 

than the VFW! 

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
http://vfw3619.org/

